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Loughton Wombles carried out yet another successful group 

litter pick on Saturday 27 May 2023. This time, 11 wombles 

were out as two teams litter picking. Group 1, met at the 

corner of Pyrles Lane and Rectory Lane and litter picked the 

Hillyfields area.   

Group 2, met at Debden Sainsbury’s and headed up Rectory 

Lane. 

Our next group meeting will be on Sunday 25 June 2023, at 

the Jessel Green Fun Day from 12 noon to 4pm, the meeting 

point will be at the Loughton Town Council Gazebo.  This is 

a very busy, fun day in Loughton so your help would be 

much appreciated. 

The following day, Monday 26 June 2023, we will meet again 

outside the Cottage Loaf Public House on Jessel Drive.  We 

find that once the fun day finishes lots of families stay on the 

green for the evening picnicking so there is generally lots of 

litter the following day. 

 

 

Once again may we thank you for your support, and for 

being a litter hero. 

 

Regards      

 

Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


